PEACE & ABCD AWARDS NIGHT





A special awards presentation was held April 10 for recipients of the Above & Beyond the Call of Duty (ABCD) and Peace, Enthusiasm, Attitude, Caring & Effort (PEACE) awards.

- > Congratulations to the exceptional third through fifth grade student winners of the PEACE awards! Your attitude exemplifies Lodi Pride!
- > Congratulations to Sarah Cahalane, who was awarded the ABCD award for going above and beyond to help her students!

Special thanks to all who helped make this special night happen, and congratulations to the outstanding winners of these awards.

PTO OFFICER ELECTIONS ON MAY 1

We are personally reaching out to you to consider an officer position with the PTO for the 2017-18 school year. At the upcoming meeting on May 1, new officers will be voted in for next year, with the terms to officially start in September. This year's election has a vacancy in the President and Secretary positions. Additionally, we are looking for someone to help with assembling our monthly newsletter article. All current and previous officers can tell you what a rewarding experience it is to be more involved with the organization. The time truly does fly by, while you can see the positive contributions you will be part of which benefit our students and staff. Please call Debbie Scherer, at 215-6246, email us, or come to the meeting on May 1 for more information!

HS SCHOLARSHIP TO BE AWARDED

The PTO will be awarding a scholarship to one outstanding high school student who exemplifies good stewardship through exceptional community service. The award will be presented on Senior Night. Thanks to all applicants for your efforts – you make the decision difficult every year!





The PTO assists each year with simplifying your going-back-to-school readiness as a parent service project. This is *NOT* a fundraiser — in fact all supplies have been comparably shopped in the stores and your cost is equal if not better than what you can get running to all the stores! Watch for order forms or order online).

Account numbers:

Pre K, K, and OSC: 10343 Elementary (1-5): 10790 Middle school (6-8): 103431

Pick-up your kits on July 27 from 1-7pm at the Lodi High School—make back to school easy this year!

PTO MEETINGS MAY 1 & JUNE 5

Our meetings are held on the first Monday of the month at 7 p.m. in the elementary school Library Media Center. Among many things, we will be discussing the results of our community survey and wrapping up the school year. Please join us to learn more about our mission.

Children are welcome to read or do homework with us during the meeting.

